
 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
  

   V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:        Tel: 8332864 
   Parish Office:                             Tel: 8332772  
   RCN No: 20016166 
   E-mail:       info@marinoparish.ie                           
   Website:       www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:               @marinoparish Mass Times 
 

Weekdays: 

10.00 a.m.            

(Monday to Friday) 
 

Saturday: 

10.00 a.m. & 5.30 p.m. 

(Vigil)  
                   

Sunday: 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of Holy Days:  

7.00. p.m. (Vigil) 
 

Working Holy Days: 

10.00 a.m. 11.00 a.m.  
 

Eve of St. Patrick’s 

Day:  

5.30 p.m.(Vigil)   
 

St. Patrick’s Day 

9.15 a.m. & 11.00 a.m.  
 

Bank Holidays: 

10.00 a.m. (Church  

closes at 11.00 a.m.) 
 

Eucharistic Adoration 
 

Saturday:   

5.00 – 5.30 p.m.  
 

Confessions: 
 

Saturday: 

10.30 a.m. - 11.00 a.m. 

& 5.00 p.m. - 5.30 p.m. 
 

Thursday - Eve of First 

Fridays:                         

After 10.00 a. m. Mass 
 

Baptisms:  
 

Baptisms take place on 

the 2nd Saturday of 

each month  

Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time 9th  October 2022 

Please return Mass leaflets and yellow notices (if not taking home) to back of Church 
Thank you. 

 

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY 

Inclusivity and inclusion are buzz words in our 

culture. We find the radical openness of Jesus 

very helpful today, as we try to see the future 

of the Christian project. St Paul himself has 

been called the “founder of universalism” (Alain 

Badiou). Two comments may help us reflect. 

Firstly, not everyone is guided by this vision—

the evidence for “exclusivism” is all around us. 

Secondly, in the Christian vision, respect for all 

is grounded not only in creation (“image and 

likeness of God” but also in salvation (“God 

wants all people to be saved”). Both dimensions 

are important for Jesus, for Paul and for us 

today 

 

PRAYER 

 

God of mercy, your love reaches out to all 

without distinction. As we have experienced 

your compassion, may we show the same love 

to all. 

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie/


BUILDING HOPE FEEDBACK: ARCHBISHOP FARRELL RESPONDS 

Archbishop Farrell has responded to the Building Hope feedback submitted earlier this year. 
The document can be found at https://dublindiocese.ie/building-hope-feedback-response/ 
also on our parish website at https://www.marinoparish.ie  

MARINO PARISH BAPTISM TEAM  
The Marino Parish Baptism team is looking for new members to join them. It’s a 

wonderful team to be part of and the work with young families is ever joyful. 

The commitment is approx. four hours once every three months. If you’re 

interested and would like to know more, please email the team 

baptisms.marinoparish@gmail.com 

PARISH CHOIR  

C- come join us every Sunday 11am 
H- having fun singing 
O- on Monday evenings at 7:30pm 
 I- in the Marino room 
R- rejoicing in song for the Lord and Marino parish 
 
We warmly welcome new members and if interested you may contact: 
Linda - 0863667767 
Deirdre-0876422562 
 

EUCHARIST ADORATION 
Eucharistic Adoration has recommenced in Clonturk House and will continue each Sunday 
evening from 7.00 p.m. All are welcome. Pope Paul V1 “A Holy Hour brings Heaven’s choicest 
blessings on those who are faithful to the Holy Hour”:  

 
MEDJUGORJE PRAYER GROUP 
The Medjugorje prayer group will continue with their meetings each Thursday 
from 8.00 p.m. to 9.00 p.m. in the Annadale Room. All are welcome. 
 
STAMPS AND ROSARY BEADS 
 If you have any used stamps or Rosary Beads you no longer have use for, please 
drop them into the Sacristy where the can be forwarded for good use. 
 
 

https://dublindiocese.ie/building-hope-feedback-response/
https://www.marinoparish.ie/
mailto:baptisms.marinoparish@gmail.com


CHURCH SHOP/REPOSITORY  
The Church Repository/Shop is open every Tuesday and 
Thursday morning after 10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 

a.m. Mass on Sundays.  Gifts and cards available for all occasions. 
 
FIRST COMMUNION 
Our parish programme for First Communion will begin this week with an 
Information Meeting for parents on Tuesday or Wednesday evening at 7.30pm, 
via Zoom. All families registered should have received a link to attend the 
meeting - if you haven’t received the link please contact the Parish Office 
(8332772) immediately. 
The Enrolment Mass for First Communion families will be celebrated next 
Sunday 16th October at 12.30pm. All are welcome to join with us as we pray 
that this year will be a very special one for our First Communion children.  
Any one not yet registered for either First Communion or Confirmation needs to 
get in touch with us immediately as the closing date has now passed.  
 
Maryfield College say thank you ! 
Maryfield College has written to thank parishioners for their ongoing support 
with the school's fundraising campaign for Lourdes. This campaign facilitates 
their students going to Lourdes as helpers as part of the Dublin Diocesan 
Pilgrimage, which happens in September each year.  
Some of their students have put together a reflection on this year's pilgrimage - 
you can read about it on the homepage of the parish website. 
https://onedrive.live.com/view.aspx?resid=8A9B4888D74B9849!3061&ithint=file%2cdocx&authkey=!Ain4
Aa4ozvE-rD4 
 
SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DePaul 
 
The Society of St. Vincent DePaul will hold their usual monthly Church gate 
collection this weekend 8th/9th October. 

 
WHEELCHAIR ACCESS 
 

While the automatic wheelchair access door on the right is closed at 12.30 p.m. 
(due to school traffic) the door on the left remains open every day until the 
church closes at 6.00 p.m. 

https://onedrive.live.com/view.aspx?resid=8A9B4888D74B9849!3061&ithint=file%2cdocx&authkey=!Ain4Aa4ozvE-rD4
https://onedrive.live.com/view.aspx?resid=8A9B4888D74B9849!3061&ithint=file%2cdocx&authkey=!Ain4Aa4ozvE-rD4


 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PRAYER FOR THE SICK:  
  
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill. 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

Fiona McQuillan 

Agnes Murray  

Dermot Lynch 
Brian Mullins 
Frank Shiel 
 
MONTHS MIND: 
 
Miriam Lynch 

ANNIVERSARIES:  

 

Saturday 8th  October - 5.30 p.m.  Jason O’Donovan – 22nd Anniv 

  

Sunday  9th  October  - 9.15 a.m.    

 

Sunday 9th  October – 11.00 a.m.  Malcolm & Mary Crummey 

James & Catherine Doherty, Matthew & Ann Dempsey, Lillie Leslie, Josie Fagan.  

 

Monday 10th  – 15th October 10.00 a.m. 

John & Mary Browne, Brendan Barry, Florrie McKenna    

PLEASE SEE CHURCH NOTICE BOARD FOR DETAILS ON THE FOLLOWING: 
Marino Institute of Education – Series of Lectures 
Mercy Centre Coolock – Autumn Programme 
Pathways - Exploring Faith & Ministry  
The Mystery of Awakening Hybrid Retreat 
Free 7-week Zoom course on growing in Christian prayer 
 
 


